
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is with great excitement that I share with you the launch of an innovative digital careers program that our students 
now have access to; The Careers Department (www.thecareersdepartment.com)   

We have invested in the product this year as we strive to inspire and empower our students to make informed career 
decisions.  The message is clear: “if you can see it, you can be it” and this product showcases 800+ pieces of industry 
and course content that can show your child all of the options on offer to them post high school. 

The digital program is a touchpoint for our students to not only experience different industries, but to see these 
industries in action and to learn from their professionals.  

What does the program involve? 

Each student creates an individual account and have 24/7 access to www.thecareersdepartment.com. This includes: 

• Over 800 pieces of industry content, 

• including virtual tours, videos, podcasts, career timelines and more.  

Content examples include, ‘How to get a job at a Big 4 accounting firm’, ‘The truth about studying exercise science,’ 
‘What are the job prospects for a future lawyer,’ ‘What to expect inside an engineering degree,’ ‘Site tour with a  
residential builder’. 

• Virtual work experience tasks 

• A job finder and CV builder 

• Profiling assessment 

• Live webinars 

• Live guest speakers 

• Career goal tracking 

There is no cost to you for your child to be involved; this program is funded by the school.   

Free parent accounts 

To support families with at home learning, The Careers Department is currently offering 30 days of free access to 
parents. You will not be asked for your credit card details. This is The Careers Department giving you access to the 
program, purely with the incentive to help you and your child with at home learning during this time.  

This means that you can follow your child’s career planning and access the platforms parent-only content; designed to 
put you in the best position possible to support your child through their career development. 

How to be involved 

Visit www.thecareersdepartment.com/parent to create your free parent account. 

Any questions or comments, please email hello@thecareersdepartment.com  

Kind regards, 

Vicki Jansen 
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